





Dear Parents and Carers.

Our Halloween Disco will be held on Friday 20th October 2023, 4.30 - 6.00pm, in the school hall.

For £4.00 (£2 for infant school siblings) the children can dance along to music and enjoy a small packet of crisps and sweets. They can also enjoy some fresh fruit and vegetables and there will be water provided (no need to bring a bottle). Simply fill in the slip at the bottom of this page no later than Tuesday 17th October 2023 and send it into school via book bags with the money in a named envelope. **No tickets will be issued.** Your child's name will be added to our disco list, held in school.

Fancy dress is encouraged!!

The children should come in through their own classroom doors to be registered and will also need to be signed out from their own classroom doors at the end of the disco. Remember to let us know, on the slip below, who will be collecting your child.

As always, an event like this is reliant on enough parents volunteering to help (only parents who have volunteered to help at the disco will be able to stay)! We would like to remind you to give all due consideration to our neighbours when parking your car in the roads around school and please do not use the school car park as this is for staff only.

This event has very kindly been sponsored by Hotel and Catering Recruitment, who we would like to thank for their generous donation.

Many thanks, The CHIPS Team	
	ــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــــ
SCHOOL DISCO REPLY SLIP – To be returned no later than Tuesday 17th October as we need final numbers	
for refreshments.	
COURT AT	CLIE CL
Child's Name:	Child's Class:
Name of person collecting child after disco:	
Are you able to help at the disco? Yes / No	If 'yes', what is the name of the helper?



